

CML members ratify new contract

December 9, 2010

HSA members who work at CML Healthcare on Vancouver Island and the Lower Mainland have voted to accept a new contract providing significant gains. The ratification votes were held last week.

For highlights of the agreement, see the November 23, 2010 bulletin.

Printer-friendly version.

Type:
Bulletins
Topic:

Issues, Campaigns and Government Relations

Union Elections and Meetings

Events

- Print
- PDF

180 East Columbia New Westminster, BC V3L 0G7 Website www.hsabc.org

Telephone 604-517-0994 1-800-663-2017